
RECEIVING BARN 
 
All horses shipping in to race must stable in the receiving barn.  Horses shipping in 
to Lone Star Park at Grand Prairie to work or shipping earlier than their scheduled 
race day must contact the Stall Superintendent before shipping.  All horses 
shipping in to work must vacate the receiving barn by 11:00 am. 
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